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Answers to Questions on Notice 

Parliamentary departments, Department of Parliamentary Services 
 

Topic:   Provision of filtered drinking water in Parliament House 

Question:  136 

Written:  Senator Wong 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 7 July 2017 

Has the Department of Parliamentary Services investigated the feasibility of fitting filtered drinking 
water taps in Parliament House, including in offices of parliamentarians and departmental staff, in 
common use areas of the private areas of Parliament House, and in the public areas? 

If so, when? 

What was the outcome? 

Answer 

No. 


